
 
 
 
 
 
                                   

   
 
                                                                              April 20, 2017 
MEMORANDUM FOR RETIREES 
   
FROM:  Misawa Military Retirees Association  
  
SUBJECT:  MMRA Meeting Minutes April 2017 
  
 

1.  The bi-monthly meeting of the Misawa Military Retiree Association (MMRA) was held on 4 April 2017 at 
1700 in the Club Tohoku Gray Room. 
 

2. Paul Sayles read the minutes as the Secretary, Joe Roginski, was on leave.  The minutes were approved and 
accepted by the membership present. 

 
3. OLD Business: 

 
a. Base Decals – Dave Barton briefed the membership on the status of base decals.  He said that decals 

were being used at Atsugi, Yokosuka, and Yokota.  He will reengage with Wing leadership to 
determine the next course of action.  (Closed) 

b. The RAO is still accepting inputs for the PACAF RAO Conference until May 2017. 
 

4.  New Business:   
 
No new business was brought up before the membership. 
 

5.  The Financial Report was given by Dave Barton.  The report was approved and accepted by the 
membership present. 
 

6. The meeting was closed at 1720.  The next bi-monthly meeting will be at 1700 on 6 June 2017 in the Club 
Tohoku Gray Room. 

 
 
 

PAUL H. SAYLES 
President, MMRA 

 
                                                                                                        

 


